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Supplemental support rate change 
 

Summit Community Care is committed to providing the necessary care of our members. 
After reviewing feedback from our providers, we are increasing rates for certain 
supplemental support services during the COVID-19 emergency. This rate increase will 
retroactively apply to dates of service beginning April 1, 2020, and will remain in effect 
until the governor declares the end of the public health emergency in Arkansas.  
 

Procedure code Modifier 1 Previous rate New rate 

T2020 U1 $9.60 $10.75 

T2020 U2 $9.60 $10.75 

T2020 U3 $16 $19 

T2020 UB $22.50 $26 

H2019 UB $22.50 $26  

 
The system configuration for these new rates will be completed by June 1, 2020 . 
Claims submitted before this day with service dates on or after April 1, 2020, will be 
reprocessed. There is no need to rebill. 
 
If you have questions regarding this communication, please contact your local Provider 
Relations representative.  
 
For additional information regarding updates on COVID-19, please access the following: 
https://provider.summitcommunitycare.com/arkansas-provider/covid-19-updates. 
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